HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

October 23, 2006

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Danielle Bryan- teacher representative, Donna Keeney- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed October agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the October SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (-1st, -2nd) 

Mrs. Handel presented a minor revision and first reading of the Program Appraisal and Technology Utilization Policy.  A second reading will occur at the November meeting.

Council also discussed a need for a policy on the protection of instructional time.  Mrs. Handel will get sample policies to the committees and ask for their input regarding this policy.  Members brainstormed ideas to include in the policy.  Committees are scheduled to meet on October 30th to discuss school safety plan revisions.  Mrs. Handel presented two sample formats for a safety plan and committees will be given the two plans to look at and discuss which format they prefer.  

New updates copies of the SBDM policies were given to members for their binders.
Accident reports and the school activities budget were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:30p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, November 20, 2006 at 2:45 in the school library.

